
From: JOHN FORD [mailto:john.ford35@btinternet.com]  
Sent: 13 March 2010 15:14 
To: Derrick, Alison 
Cc: Viv Robins 
Subject: LAF Community Funding for Road Repairs 
 
 
 
Dear Alison, 
  
Apologies if I have asked you this before in another instance. 
  
Our parish council is wondering whether LAF related community funds might be 
available for road repairs. 
  
We have an acute flooding problem in the Parish on Arrewig Lane. There is a view 
that this could be solved by new kerbing as well as more regular drainage. 
  
Would appreciate your views. 
  
Thanks in advance, 
  
Regards, 
  
John Ford 
The Lee PC. 
 
 
This was an issue which The Lee parish put forward to the Local Priorities 
workshop as a high priority for them, and although not one of the top priorities 
for the whole area steps could be taken to address the problem, if the LAF 
was agreeable. 
 
Transport for Buckinghamshire staff have confirmed that if £3000 was made 
available from the Local Priorities budget they would be able to investigate 
works to improve the situation on Arrewig Lane. This would involve 
negotiating with the landowner with a view to piping water away from the road 
and onto his land. 
 
If the land owner was not amenable or the work proved impractical to 
undertake the money would be returned to the Local Priorities budget. 


